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Sacrament of Penance 

Sun. Sat.  & Fri. :  30 minutes before Mass, 

First Sat During the Holy Hour which begins at 8AM          

Any time by appointment 

Baptisms, Matrimony, Sick Call : contact the rectory 

Rev. Fr. George Gabet, FSSP,  Pastor 
140 South Findlay Street 

(Corner of 5th St. and Findlay) 

Dayton, OH 45403  

telephone:  (937) 938-6098 

email:  pastor@daytonlatinmass.org 

  web:  http://www.daytonlatinmass.org 

sacramental emergency:  937-329-4944 

Holy Family Catholic Church is a parish of the Arch-

diocese of Cincinnati entrusted to the Priestly Fra-

ternity of St. Peter. The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass & 

all the Sacraments are celebrated according to the 

Traditional Roman Rite of 1962.  We are blessed to 

have a wonderful Schola/Choir who know Gregorian 

chant. If you wish to  learn chant please contact: 

CHOIR DIRECTOR:  

Amanda Gulick :  

 174gulick@gmail.com 

M a s s  S c h e d u l e 

Sundays (Low Mass) 

                                              (High Mass) 

8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

Monday and Friday 7:00  PM 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday   7:15 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Holy Days and National Holidays—check bulletin  

F r a t e r n i t a s   

S a c e r d o t a l i s   

S a n c t i   

Mass Intentions for the Week 

Nov 17 
Sunday 

8:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

Twenty-Third Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Margaret Leever 
Pro Populo 

Nov 18 
Monday 
**7:00PM** 

Dedication of the Basilicas of Ss. Peter & Paul 
 
Frank (Anniversary) and Alma Boehm   + 

Nov 19 
Tuesday 
         7:15AM        

St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Widow 
 
Betty Bent   + 

Nov 20 
Wednesday 
          7:15AM 

St. Felix of Valois, Confessor 
 
Margaret Leever   + 

Nov 21 
Thursday 
         7:15AM 

Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 
Amelia Hagerty 

Nov 22 
Friday 
   

**7:00PM** 

St. Cecilia, Virgin & Martyr 
 
 
Gilbert and Del Jenkins 

Nov 23 
Saturday 
 
        9:00AM 

St. Clement I, Pope & Martyr 
 
 
Barbara Sellmeyer   + 

Nov 24 
Sunday 
 
           8:00AM 
          10:30AM 

Twenty-Fourth/ Last Sunday after Pentecost 
 
 
Barbara Preston   + 
Pro Populo 

******************************************************************************************************** 

November is the Month of  the Poor Souls! 

Pray for the Church 
Suffering every day es-

pecially the rosary! 

ETERNAL REST 
GRANT UNTO THEM 

O LORD 

AND LET THE PER-
PETUAL LIGHT SHINE 

UPON THEM. MAY 
THEY REST IN PEACE! 

 

23rd Sunday After Pentecost 

In today’s Gospel, MT 9:18-26, Our Lord performs 
two miracles in one day. First he healed a women 
who had suffered from a hemorrhage for twelve 

years. She simply touched the tassel of His garment 
and was instantly healed. Jesus said to her “take 

courage daughter your faith has saved you.” And as 
if that were not enough to prove His power Jesus 

then went to the house of Jarius and raised his 
daughter from the dead! I recall the words of a holy 

priest who once said “I don’t believe in miracles” 
then after a pause  added “I depend on them!”  How 
true for all of us of the Faith! Let us pray with Faith 

and Confidence in Our Risen Lord! 

First Communion class sign up starts today!! 

Classes will be held in the Nazareth Center basement 
classroom beginning at 12:30 on December 15th.  For 

those who wish to have lunch in the parish hall on days 
beside the 1st and 3rd Sundays when we normally have 

potluck and coffee & donuts respectively, you may bring 
a family lunch with you to the hall as the children go to 
class. Parents are welcome to attend the classes as well. 
Candidates should be 7 years old before the end of 2020. 

Sign up sheets are at the entrances of the church. 



 

FSSP 2019 CHRISTMAS CARDS 

Packets of four cards are available at the main 
entrance. Info to include your loved ones in the 
Christmas Novena of Masses at OLGS and order 
more cards is included. You may include a dona-

tion with the form  but this is not necessary. 

FSSP 2020 LITURGICAL CALENDARS  

The FSSP2020 Liturgical Calendars have arrived! 
Orders can be made by filling out the form and 
placing payment and completed form in the en-
velopes in the collection basket. Calendars are 

$11 each which includes postage.  

Security Guard On Duty 

With the recent Archdiocesan Insurance inspec-
tion we have been working to develop a Safety 

Policy. Besides the restricted CCW Policy already 
announced and published we are also working 
on an Active Shooter Policy as well. From our 

own parishioners and from other FSSP aposto-
lates we have determined that an armed security 

guard in the parking lot is the first deterrent.    
We also have heard that “when seconds count 
the police will be there in minutes”.  We have 
been told the safety team will most likely be 

used more often for medical emergencies than 
an active shooter but it is good to “Be Prepared!” 

A family has offered to help pay the cost for the 
new security guard.  

ATTENTION CLASS OF 2020! 

Any High School seniors wishing to take part in a 
graduation ceremony here at Holy Family in 

June of 2020 are asked to sign up on the sheet in 
the parish hall basement. The ladies would like 
to begin planning the event and choose a date ! 

Amazon Smile! Kroger, Dorothy Lane Market 

 As the holidays approach we ask that if you shop 
at any of these places please take the time to 
name us as your charity. It cost you nothing 

more  but it is a free donation to us! Thank you 
for supporting Holy Family !  

Abortion Clinic Update—BAD NEWS FOR BABIES! 
 

The Ohio Department of Health under the leadership of new 
Director Amy Acton, a placement by the DeWine administra-
tion, has re-licensed one of the most prolific abortion facili-
ties in our state. As of today, the Women’s Med Center has 

been re-licensed to perform surgical abortions, though their 
former license revocation appeal process was just denied 

weeks ago. This is the second time the Ohio Department of 
Health has acted as plaintiff in successful court cases that 

have shut down 2 Ohio abortion facilities, only to re-license 
these same facilities weeks later.   

“We are completely dismayed and disgusted with the Ohio 
Department of Health’s inability to revoke a license and then 
stand by that decision. Abortion facilities continue to make a 
mockery of this Department and Ohio taxpayers. Taxpayers 

should truly question how their money is being spent fighting 
appeals, in this case for 3 years--only to have to have a new 

license put in place weeks later.” States Margie Christie, Exec-
utive Director of Dayton Right to Life. 

In 2018, Women’s Med Center killed over 2,800 children at its 
Kettering location. Since 2000, over 47,000 abortions have tak-

en place at this facility, making it one of the most prolific 
abortuaries in our state's history. 

Pray the Rosary for an end to abortion in our area! 

 
ANY HOLY FAMILY FAMILIES—NEED HELP? 

Everyone, sometime in their life has financial problems. 
Christmas is a time when charity is most alive. God has given 
us the gift of  His Son. We would like the opportunity to give 
back by helping anyone who may be financially strapped this 
year with Christmas gifts, food cards etc.  In the past we have 
helped families outside our parish. This year we would like to 
help especially anyone from Holy Family  or their family 
members to have a more joyous Christmas. Anyone needing 
help with Christmas food or  presents this year please call the 
Parish Office 937-938-6098.The call will be kept confidential.   
 
Fall Drive to Support the Dayton Right to Life  Baby Pantry 

Please help needy mothers and babies in the Dayton area by 
donating the following items to the DRTL Baby Pantry. 

• Gerber Formula-powder 

• Stage 1 and 2 baby food 

• Baby cereal/spoons 

• Size 3-6 diapers 

• Pull-ups 2-3T, 3-4T and 4-5T 

• Baby bottles and sipper cups 

• Baby wash /shampoo/lotion/powder/towels 

• Infant toddler pajamas/toddler socks & underwear 

• Baby wipes/pacifiers/wash cloths 

• Coats/gently worn used clothes 
They may be placed in the bins on the basement stage or in 
the entry foyer of the church. Clearly designated Gift cards 
and donations to DRTL, can be placed in the  collection bas-
ket. Thank you and God reward you!  

          I I  BANNS OF                           MATRIMONY 

LUKE ANTHONY REIST & CHELSEY ANN BROWNFIELD 

Please keep this young couple in your prayers as 
they prepare to vow themselves to one another 

before the Church and  Almighty God! 


